Republic of the Philippines

Department of Eoncation
Regionlll |
SCHOOLS DIVISION OF BULACAN

November 10, 2022

To: Concerned Elementary and Secondary School Heads
SDRRM Coordinators concerned
All Others concerned

Relative to the Division Memorandum No. 379 s. 2022 titled “Result of the 2nd
Division Search for Outstanding DRRM Coordinators and Advocates”, this
Office informs all concerned that the dress code for the awarding of winners is
smart casual.

Public Schoels District Supervisors (PSDSs) of the winning schools are
expected to accompany their SDRRM Coordinators and School Heads to be
awarded during the abovementioned activity.

For queries and clarifications, you may contact Mr. Pedro G. Lacap, Project
Development Officer II, through cellphone number 09332411988.

For immediate dissemination and information.
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